
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 17th, 2023 

 
Circular 2023-14 

 
To: ICRB Members 

 
Vice President Announcement 
 
 

I am happy to announce that Scott Lerew has joined the ICRB as of November 6th, 2023, in the Vice 
President role. 
 
Scott has spent 20 years in the insurance industry, primarily in underwriting and management roles.  He 

has experience on both the carrier and agency side of the business and previously served as a member 

of the ICRB Governing Board. 

Most recently, Scott served as the Regional Director – Great Lakes for Accident Fund Insurance 

Company, where he was responsible for a team of Business Development Consultants writing monoline 

Workers Compensation in the states of Indiana, Illinois, and Wisconsin.  Scott previously worked for 

Eastern Alliance Insurance Company, ICW Group, and United Heartland. 

Scott is a graduate of Texas A&M University with a degree in Business Administration – Management of 

Information Systems.    

Scott and his wife Angela live in Fishers with their two children. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Paul E. Keathley, CAWC 
 
President & CEO 

 




